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30 October 2023 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Company Name Change 

 
Asset Vision Co Limited (formerly Future First Technologies Limited) is pleased to advise that following 
Shareholder approval at the Annual General Meeting held on 26 October 2023, the Company’s name change has 
now been completed at the Australian Securities and Investment Commission (ASIC) effective 27 October 2023. 
 
The change of Company Name on the ASX to Asset Vision Co Limited will occur over the coming days. 
 
The new listing code will be “ASV”.  Shareholders do not need to take any action with relation to their holdings. 
 
Asset Vision Co-Founder and Co-CEO Damian Smith commented: 
 

“The change of company name marks the culmination of what has been a highly transformational period 
for the Company and signifies the start of a new era of focus, growth and success. I want to thank our 
Shareholders for approving this important change, as we now step forward into a new and exciting 
chapter.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 
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